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Pamela Ransier

From: Richard Best <richardbest509@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 7:28 PM

To: Permits

Subject: Cell Tower

 

I am of the opinion that the drivers behind the initiative to stop the cell tower are more concerned with their business 

interests rather than the safety of children as their p[lacards indicate.  I live down the street from the B and B which is 

worried about the view from their backyard when the tower is built.  We can’t always trust government but we must 

have some degree of faith in the system that this does not pose a microwave or radiation hazard to the area.  This is 

truly a case of NIMBY. 

 

Richard Best 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 


